
 
  

Hello friends 

We're dropping in to let you know about upcoming events sponsored by North Perth 
Arts and Culture Council 

  
  
  

NPACC presents a 

Two-day Watercolour Workshop 

featuring visual artist  

Linda Bester  

  

Both days will include demonstrations of watercolour painting 

techniques  

in Linda’s unique style. Her clear and concise teaching methods make  

the workshop appealing to both the novice watercolourist as well as the 

more advanced painter  

 

May 1 and 2, 2010  

9:30 am to 4:30 pm  

Listowel Golf and Country Club  
8380 Fairlaine Rd. , ListowelONN4W 3G6  

Registration prior to April 14: - $150, including lunches  

Registration after April 14: - $175, including lunches  

Artists are responsible for their own supplies.  



A list will be sent to you upon registration.  
   

Should the workshop be cancelled, due to insufficient registration, all fees will be 

refunded.  

Due to the cost of presenting this workshop, should a registrant cancel,  

NPACC cannot refund fees after April 24th.  

Call 519-291-4167 for more information  

Registration Form on our website at NorthPerthArts.ca 

  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

Join North Perth Arts and Culture Council for a program 
of music memories with  

selections of your favorite standards presented in the 
jazz style.  

 
Sunday April 18, 2010 

Theatre 3-11 
 

Doors 1:30  pm  Concert 2 pm 

 
Featuring  

DOUG KEENAN and Friends,  
 

some of the best jazz musicians from the London area. 
Their performance credits range from big bands and 

concert stages,  
to recordings and live theatre. 

http://northpertharts.ca/


 
  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

North Perth Arts and Culture Annual General Meeting  

Tuesday, April 6, 2010  

7:00 p.m.  

in the Hay Room, North Perth Library, Listowel Branch 

This meeting is open to every type of artist and 
performer,  

as well as members of the public, 



 interested in arts and culture in the area of North Perth 

  

This is your opportunity to: 

  

o find out what NPACC does  

o find out how it can serve you  

 find out how you can become involved 

 provide any suggestions you feel may be helpful to 
the growth of NPACC  

  
  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

While you are purchasing your tickets for the Doug 
Keenan and Friends concert 

you may wish to also pick up your tickets for the Blazing 
Fiddles concert in June. 

This is sponsored by the Rotary Club of Listowel, in 
partnership with North Perth Arts and Culture Council. 

  

The Blazing Fiddles presented a lively and energetic 
concert in June 2008, 

 at Theatre 3-11 as part of NPACC'S concert series. 

  



 
  

  

For more information about arts and culture news, or to view past issues of 
our newsletter, The Palette, 

 visit our website at www.NorthPerthArts.ca 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

You are receiving this email from North Perth Arts and Culture Council, as a means of 
keeping you informed about upcoming Arts and Cultural events in the area of North 
Perth. We will not rent, sell, trade or otherwise provide your contact information to 
any third party. If you choose not to receive these emails please reply with 
'unsubscribe' in the heading and we will delete you from our email list. If you know of 
anyone who would like to be included on our list, please have them email  
info@northpertharts.ca 

  
  

 

http://www.northpertharts.ca/
mailto:info@northpertharts.ca

